$\textbf{BERKELEY} \bullet \textbf{DAVIS} \bullet \textbf{IRVINE} \bullet \textbf{LOS} \ \textbf{ANGELES} \bullet \textbf{MERCED} \bullet \textbf{RIVERSIDE} \bullet \textbf{SAN DIEGO} \bullet \textbf{SAN FRANCISCO}$



SANTA BARBARA • SANTA CRUZ

DEPARTMENT OF LINGUISTICS 3125 CAMPBELL HALL BOX 951543 LOS ANGELES, CA 90095-1543 PHONE: (310) 825-0634 FAX: (310) 206-5743 http://www.linguistics.ucla.edu/

October 20, 2022

Dear Linguistics undergraduate students,

Following the recommendation by the Undergraduate Council and the College Faculty Executive Committee, the Department of Linguistics has decided to allow students to take any course with a grading basis of P/NP to satisfy the requirement for a major or minor in Linguistics in Fall 2022.

Please note that this does not apply towards Linguistics 20 which must be taken for a letter grade if a student plans to take Ling 103 and/or 120B as well as if they plan to pursue any of our majors or our minor.

We still encourage students to consult with an academic adviser in their College or School, as well as a department adviser, to understand the complexities and potential implications of P/NP (e.g. satisfactory academic progress, time to degree, financial aid, and applying for graduate schools). Please contact Student Affairs Officer, Leigh Bagood < leigh@humnet.ucla.edu >, if you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

Kie Zuraw Professor

Director of Undergraduate Studies